
For Immediate Release: 

Thursday, April 27, 2023 

For Media Inquiries:  

Public Communications Officer 
407-327-5955

  mr      ees      e r@         win      ters      pri      ngs      fl.o      rg  

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- Today, Seminole County Inspector General Bill Carroll's office released the 
draft of an audit of the City of Winter Springs regarding the revenues and expenses associated with 
the 1 cent sales tax allocations given to the City.
 
Throughout this process, the City of Winter Springs Finance department and numerous City staff 
have provided auditors with all requested documentation and information, all while working hard 
every day to serve the citizens of Winter Springs.  

We appreciate residents' patience and understanding as we take time to review the contents of the 
Inspector General's audit and take the opportunity to clarify some of the findings contained in the 
draft.  
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